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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
UPDATE ON INTERNAL RESTRUCTURING OF THE GROUP

This announcement is made by Rimbaco Group Global Limited (the “Company”, together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 15 October 2021 (the 
“Announcement”) in relation to the internal restructuring of the Group and the renewal of the 
CIDB Licences. Unless otherwise defined, the capitalised terms used in this announcement 
shall have the same meaning as defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, Rimbaco applied to CIDB for the renewal of the Licences 
on 14 October 2021. The Board is pleased to announce that Rimbaco has successfully renewed 
the Licences on 21 October 2021 and 26 October 2021. The renewed Licenses will expire on 
20 October 2024.
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